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NOTICE TO MARINERS 
Ref No. 01/24  
 

Issued.  26/03/2024 
 

The St Helena Maritime Authority hereby gives notice: 
 

Isolated Danger Buoy 

 
Mariners are hereby given notice that there is an isolated danger buoy in place at the wreck of the 
Papanui by the Harbour Master as per the Ports Ordinance 2016, Part 4, section 10. 
 
The isolated danger buoy is used to warn of a potential danger to Safety of Navigation caused by the 
wreck. 
The position of the buoy is approximately three metres south of the section of the wreck that is 
protruding the surface. 
 
GPS Position: 
15°55.43’S 
005°43.22’W 
 
The buoy is identified as follows:  

 Cylinder-shaped  

 Colour bands black, red, black 

 Fitted with a white light that flashes twice every eight seconds (W,FL(2), 8s)  
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If any mariner would like to have further information about the buoy or its position, please contact 
Head of Maritime Mia Henry (mia.henry@sainthelena.gov.sh) by telephone on 25970 or 
Emergency Planning and Sea Rescue Manager Simon Wade (simonwade@helanta.co.sh) at 
25052. 

NAME: Simon Wade, Emergency Planning and 
Sea Rescue Manager 
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